Head Start Policy Council November 17, 2011
Denver City Council
Attn: debra.bartleson@denvergov.org.

Dear Ms. Bartleson,

I would like to volunteer for the Head Start Policy Council with the Denver City

Council. Please find my resume attached.
Thank you,.

Gracie S. Ramirez
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Gracie Ramirez Resume
Bachelor of Arts in Education, University of Northern Colorado

Graduate Work in Psychology - Lesley College, Cambridge, Massachusetts (now

University)

Original Head Start Teacher 1966 to 1969, for Sheridan School District, Colorado
Elem. Teacher for Denver Public School for 10 years

Elem. (14 yrs.) and Middle School (1 yr.) Teacher for Jefferson County School District
Parochial High School Teacher (3 yrs.) for Spanish and Literature.

Housing Commissioner (5 yrs) for Lakewood Housing Authority, Lakewood, Colorado
Made yearly trips to Congressional Members to obtain HUD funding for our

program.

Participated in 2011 Fund Raising Campaign for the Denver Archdiocese Seminary

Program. Exceeded goal by 150%

Currently on the Advisory council for St. Therese Parish in Aurora. Participate in fund

raising, annual and long range planning, work on annual budget,

Bi-lingual. Read, Write and Speak fluent Spanish.

585 S. Alton Way, Unit 3A
Denver, CO 80247

720-949-1039



